
Update on the Northern Suburbs Community Sports Hub 

Mr FAIRS question to MINISTER for SPORTS and EVENTS  

It is good to see construction of the Northern Suburbs Community Sports Hub 
progressing. According to the Infrastructure Tasmania website, members of my local 
community in Bass are expecting to see the hub open before the end of the calendar year. 
Can you please update the House and my constituents on the progress of these 
important works and that construction will be complete by the end of the year?  
 


